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The P&C ran a wonderful Fathers' Day Stall on Friday, where the students could select from a wide range of gifts for dad at very reasonable prices. Thank you to Mrs Brown, Ms Kitiseni, Mrs Johns and Ms McCallum for ensuring the stall ran smoothly during the students' lunch break. 

We hope all the fathers enjoyed their special day and loved the gifts their children made at school in class as well as those purchased at the Fathers' Day Stall.

School Plan, 2015 - 2017
Mrs Johnston and myself will be attending a training day at Wallerawang Public School today, regarding the new School Plan for the 2015 - 2017 triennium. We will be holding a consultation meeting with our school stakeholders at the beginning of Term 4 regarding our priority areas for 2015 and beyond. We wish to consult with as wide a group as possible, including students, parents, staff and community members. Invitations will be distributed to partake in this consultation so keep a look out for this meeting early in Term 4.
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Premier's Spelling Bee
Regional Finals
Jozzlen, Coby, Nina and Lachie will participate in the 'Premier's Spelling Bee Regional Finals' at Dubbo West Public School, this Wednesday 10th September. Please ensure your child's permission note is received at the School by tomorrow.  Parents are required to transport their child to Heritage Park, Blayney at 6:30am, where I will transport the students the rest of the way. It is an early start, with the meeting time in Blayney being 6:30am. The day's competitions conclude at 2:30pm which will place us back at Heritage Park, Blayney at 5:00pm. Please ensure your child is studying the official list of words in preparation for the Regional Finals of the Premier's Spelling Bee. We wish all four students the very best! 
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Trunkey Creek will host a play by Wendy Blaxland, playwright and descendant of explorer Gregory Blaxland, entitled 'Crossing' this Friday 12th September at the Trunkey Community Hall.  All students from the Heritage Small Schools are invited to attend as this play supports the work we are completing in HSIE on the European Settlement of Sydney Cove and the Crossing of the Blue Mountains. This topic is close to my heart as Surveyor George Evans, known for surveying Cox's Pass, the road through the mountains, was my great, great grandfather. 
The cost for this performance is usually out of reach for small schools such as ours, but with a substantial grant from an organisation within the Blue Mountains, the cost has been heavily subsidised.  The cost has been reduced to $7.70 per student. Parents, family and community members are welcome to attend also at a cost of $7.70 on the day. Please ensure your child's permission note and money is received by the school by Thursday.
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Stage 2 Excursion to 'The Rocks'

Stage 2 students and myself are getting very excited about our 3-day excursion to 'The Rocks' area of Sydney. We depart at 5:45am on Monday from the Bathurst Railway Station next Monday and return at 9:35pm on Wednesday. 

Please ensure all notes are received by the School Office as soon as possible.

If you have any questions about the excursion, please don't hesitate to ask. 


With the flu having taken its toll on every family within the school over the past week, here are a few tips to help ensure we don't all reinfect one-another:
Wash Your Hands the Right Way
Wash your hands every chance you get for as long as it takes to sing Happy Birthday twice. It's the single most effective way to keep from getting sick from any type of germ. Use warm water. Plain soap is fine. It's the act of rubbing your hands together that's most effective.
Don't Touch Your Nose or Face
Most viruses are passed by contact with mucus fluids, so keep your hands away from your mouth, nose, and face. This tip is important throughout cold and flu season, but it's especially important directly after contact with a sick person.

Change Toothbrushes
Change toothbrushes often -- every three months in general --and immediately after any sickness, or the sick person could become reinfected. Each family member should have their own color-coded toothbrush, stored at least an inch apart to avoid cross contamination.  If you don't wish to replace a newly purchased toothbrush, run the head under boiling water.
Quarantine
If possible, isolate the sick person in your family. For instance, sleep in a different bedroom, or have other siblings avoid your sick child's room. If you can't do that, then sleep with your back to the sick person. Don't let sick kids jump into bed with mummy and daddy.
Sanitize Common Areas
Did you know the most common type of cold virus, the rhinovirus, can live on inanimate objects like telephones and stair railings for several hours, maybe even a few days? Using a disinfectant, sanitize areas that many people in your family touch: telephones, remote controls, computer keyboards, door knobs, refrigerator doors, sinks, etc.
Don't Share
Consider color coding drinking glasses or using disposable ones for the duration of the sickness. Color coding is also a good idea for hand and bath towels, so that family members don't spread germs. And be sure to wash all towels, sheets, and linens more often during cold and flu season.

Jump-start Your Immune System
Regular exercise, good nutritious meals, and plenty of sleep won't kill germs, but your immune system will be in a better position to fight them off if you're living in a healthy way. Consider adding a multivitamin if necessary. And last, but not least, check with your doctor about getting the flu vaccine. 
Source: www.healthsolutions.com.au
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Merit Awards

Congratulations to the following students:
Caili Walters - Excellent focus in Mathematics
Alycia Cogdell - Working well in all areas
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Calendar of Events
Term 3, Week 9
Monday 8th September
Mrs Johnston and Mrs Cogdell at School Planning Workshop. Mrs Dwyer to teach the class
Tuesday 9th September
Mrs Johnston to teach the Infants class 



News Day 

Wednesday 10th September
Coby, Jozzlen, Nina and Lachie to compete in the 
Regional Finals of the 'Premier's Spelling Bee.' Mrs 
Cogdell to accompany them. Mrs Dwyer to teach the 
class


School Library Day



Student Banking Day



AASCP -Bike Riding- 3:15 - 4:15pm



P&C meeting, 3:20pm, Mrs Cogdell unable to attend
Thursday 11th September

Mrs Vanderhel to teach the class



AASCP - Minkey Hockey - 3:15 - 4:15pm

Friday 12th September

Mrs Pulling - IEP's



Play, 'The Crossing,' to be held at the Trunkey Hall, 
1:15pm


No Sport

Term 3, Week 10
Monday 15th September
Stage 2 students and Mrs Cogdell to attend the Heritage Small Schools' Excursion to 'The Rocks'


Mrs Dwyer to teach the class

Tuesday 16th September
Stage 2 students and Mrs Cogdell to attend the Heritage Small Schools' Excursion to 'The Rocks'


Mrs Johnston to teach all students

News Day

Wednesday 17th September
Stage 2 students and Mrs Cogdell to attend the 
Heritage Small Schools' Excursion to 'The Rocks'



Mrs Dwyer to teach the classs



Playgroup, 10am - 12 noon



School Library Day



Student Banking Day



AASCP -Bike Riding- 3:15 - 4:15pm

Thursday 18th September

Mrs Vanderhel to teach the class



AASCP - Minkey Hockey - 3:15 - 4:15pm

Friday 19th September

Gala Sports Day, King George Oval, Blayney
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Dates for your Diary

Friday 19th September - Final day of Term 3
Monday 6th October - Day 1 of Term 4 for both staff and students

Saturday 11th October - Trunkey Creek Wool Festival and Horse Show

Friday 17th October - Heritage Country Schools' KLA Day

Tuesday 21st October - Video Conference on Captain Cook, 9:30am for the Primary Class

Wednesday 22nd October - Enviro Mentors Visit, 2pm

Thursday 23rd October - Mr Peter Harvey, Director of Public Schools, to visit Trunkey Public School, 12 noon

Wednesday 5th November - Premier's Spelling Bee State Finals
Tuesday 11th November - Heritage Country Schools' Art Show Opening Night

Monday 17th November - Friday 21st November - Heritage Country Stage 3 students to attend 'Aussie Bush Camp'

Friday 12th December - Trunkey Public School Annual Play and Presentation Night

Thursday 18th and Friday 19th December - Staff Development Days (Pupil-Free)







FARM HOUSE RICE

Ingredients
1 cup rice

1 cup corn kernels

½ cup peas

2 shallots

1 cup diced ham

1 egg

½ tablespoon soy sauce

Method
1.  Boil rice until cooked, rinse under cold water.

2.  Mix egg with soy sauce and 1 tablespoon of water and make a very thin omelette.  Chop into slices.

3.  In a fry pan add peas, corn, ham, shallots, egg and rice.  Toss together.  Season with extra soy sauce.

4.  Serve hot.

Peanut Butter Muffins

Ingredients:

2 cups plain flour

½ cup sugar

1 tablespoon baking powder

½ teaspoon salt

½ cup peanut butter

3 tablespoons cold butter, divided

2 eggs

1 cup milk

Cinnamon-sugar
Method:

1. In a large bowl, combine flour, sugar, baking powder and salt.  Cut in peanut butter and 2 tablespoons butter until the mixture resembles coarse crumbs.  Beat the eggs and milk; stir into the dry ingredients just until moistened.  Fill greased or paper-lined muffin cups two-thirds full.

2. Bake at 200°C for 15-17 minutes or until muffins test done.  Melt remaining butter; brush over the tops of muffins.  Sprinkle with cinnamon-sugar.  Cool for 10 minutes; remove to a wire rack.

